
 

 

 

 

 

 

1st October 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

As part of our Geography work this half term the children are learning about our local area. 
To make this as exciting as possible, Year 1 and 2 children will be going on a guided walk 
round the Groves looking at features and buildings of interest. 
 

The walk will take place on Tuesday 12th October in the afternoon and will last 
approximately one hour. Please make sure your child comes prepared and wears suitable 
footwear and a coat.  
 

Yellow Class (Year 1 only ) - Leave 1pm 

Green Class - Leave 1.15pm 

Blue Class - Leave 1.30pm 

 

We will need additional adult helpers for the walk to take place. Please let your child’s class 
teacher know if you are able to help by contacting them via Bloomz. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support.  
 

Kind regards, 
 

The KS1 team 

v.hearson@ebor.academy 

 


